
 GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                       Monday, January 6, 2020 
 
 
HOT LUNCH:  Parmesan Popcorn Chicken 
   Pizza Dippers 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: Jesus Rodriguez 
 

1. Reminder to all cheerleaders we have a full practice today. 
 

2. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we do NOT meet this week. 
Check google classroom or your schedule for the next classroom meeting date. 
 

3. The District 105 Theatre Guild would like to invite you to a WORLD OF PURE 
IMAGINATION. This year’s musical is going to be Willy Wonka Jr.   Audition packets can 
be found online at the D105 Musical Website. Please be sure to fill out the digital 
audition form BEFORE auditions on Monday, January 27th. Auditions will go from 3:15-
5:00PM in the Gurrie Cafeteria. You may leave once you audition. You will need to 
provide your own ride home. If you have any questions please see Mrs Noga or Mrs 
Lansford. 


